
Dear colleagues, 

I would like to kindly invite you to our 2nd International Staff Week, which will take place 
on 20–24 October 2025. This year, the event will focus on “ERASMUS WITHOUT BORDERS: 
ENHANCING MOBILITY WITH DIGITAL ALTERNATIVES.” 

You can find detailed information about the program and submit your application through 
the links below: 

https://international.marmara.edu.tr/events/erasmus-staff-week-2025 

https://forms.gle/n9r36Rgj8PkJBCEN7 

We look forward to hearing from you and hope to develop a fruitful collaboration. It would 
also be our pleasure to welcome you and/or your colleagues to our 2nd International Staff 
Week in October. 

  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Gulden BULUT 

Office for International Relations and Academic Cooperation  

Marmara University 

Istanbul, Turkiye 
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